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Health Consumer & Community
Consultation into Early Pregnancy Loss

Have your say

If you or your partner have experienced miscarriages or early pregnancy
losses and want to assist medical research, join us for a workshop to meet
researchers to discuss their research on the metabolic, immune and other
biological factors associated with early pregnancy loss.

What does it involve?

e Attend a workshop on Friday, 9 August 2024, 10am - 4pm, in
Adelaide for face-to-face engagement with researchers

e Provide input into priorities for research into miscarriages and early
pregnancy loss

Contact

To express your interest in this workshop and for more details, email
pallave.dasari@adelaide.edu.au

Participants will be reimbursed for their time.
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